
  

École Secondaire Massey-Vanier High School 
 224 rue Mercier St., Cowansville, QC  J2K 5C3 

 Tel.: (450) 263-3772   Fax: (450) 263-7613 
 

September 13
th

, 2016 

PARENTS WE NEED YOU! 

 

Dear parents, 

 

In the past year, Student Services had to intervene on sexting, cyber bullying, sending 

nudes, low self esteem, suicidal ideations, sleep deprivation and addiction to technology. 

 

In our efforts to educate our youth on the healthy use of technology our interventions 

were centered on your kids. However, we realized that there was an important missing link: 

YOU. You hold an important piece of the puzzle as your child’s primary care giver.   

 

For this reason, Student Services would like to invite you to exchange tips on the healthy 

use of technology in a laid-back atmosphere.  

 

By coming to this session, you will have a chance to learn from others as you share your 

concerns, strategies and experiences, as well as exploring the best practices.  

 
                    

                      Date:             October 20
th

, 2016   

                      Time:            From 7:00PM to 8:30PM 

                      Place:            Massey-Vanier High School Library 
 

 

To help us plan accordingly, please RSVP to Gail Heckley at heckleyg@etsb.qc.ca or 

(450) 263-3772 ext: 23464. 

  

Feel free to share this invitation with others who may have similar concerns.  

 

Please note, coffee and snacks will be provided 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Student Services Team 

Massey-Vanier High School 

224 rue Mercier 

Cowansville, Quebec 

J2K 5C3 

Tel.: (450) 263-3772 ext.: 23464 

Fax: (450) 263-7613 

Email: heckleyg@etsb.qc.ca 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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